Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/5/2024 3:55:54 PM

First name: Dylan Last name: Schwilk Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear USFS,

I'm writing to urge that the new management plan maintain or expand areas reserved for non motorized traffic. Being able to introduce my child to backcountry skiing and our annual trips to the La Manga Pass area has been an important family tradition. Finding areas free of snow machines has sometimes been difficult with many flat meadow areas that are suitable for introducing children to skis are overrun with Mad-Max snow machines. Keeping accessible areas that are welcoming to regular folks who are non super rich owners of machines is important.

Thank you,

Dylan Schwilk